
 

Join North High School and  

Principal Nicole Veltzé 

on Wednesday, May 2nd 

from  5:30 p.m.—7:30 p.m. 

for a discussion about the future of North High 

School 

 

Topics to be discussed: 

 Strides made this year 

 Plans for curriculum next year 

 Long range planning 

 Principal’s vision for the school and its future 

 Please bring your questions for this discussion. 

THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO SUPPORT YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 

SCHOOL AND LEARN ABOUT THE AMAZING TRANSITIONS 

TAKING PLACE  INSIDE THE BUILDING! 

 

North High School Students will offer day care and  student groups will  be 

selling food as a fundraiser. 

The event will take place in the North High School Lecture Hall. Parking is 

available  in the lot between Federal and Clay on 32nd Street. 


